
The Albion Area Arts
Council is seeking an energetic 
and self-motivated individual 
to become our new director.

          This is a part-time paid
           position and full 

              training will be
             provided.  For more
information, please contact 

Paul or Lori Hosford at
402-395-6727 or arts2008@

frontiernet.net


